
MATCHCOM TELECOMMUNICATIONS, INC.  

1250 E. Hallandale Beach Blvd. PH-1 

Hallandale Beach, FL 33009 

December 2, 2020 
 
Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
 445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: Matchcom Telecommunications Inc., Voluntary Surrender of International Section 

214 Authorization, IBFS File No. ITC-214-20170227-00054 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 Matchcom Telecommunications Inc. (“Matchcom”) hereby notifies the Federal 
Communications Commission (“Commission”) of its intent to discontinue the provision of 
international services and surrender its international Section 214 authorization, issued under File 
No. ITC-214-20170227-00054, effective immediately.  Matchcom was granted its Section 214 
authorization subject to commitments and assurances provided to the Department of Justice, and 
is a signatory to a Letter of Agreement (LOA), signed June 5, 2018.   

Matchcom does not currently provide international telecommunications services to any 
customers pursuant to the Section 214 authorization, and the company is therefore not required 
to provide notice of discontinuance pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission’s rules, 47 
C.F.R. § 63.19.  

We have notified the Department of Justice that we do not provide services subject to the 
LOA, and that we intend to surrender the authorization.   

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

______________________________ 
Miguel Vazquez, CEO 
Matchcom Telecommunications, Inc.  
 
1250 E. Hallandale Beach Blvd. PH-1 
Hallandale Beach, FL 33009 
 
3035 Wharton Way  
Mississauga, ON, Canada L4X 2B4 
(954) 456-3263 
mike@phonetime.com 

DocuSign Envelope ID: C162D602-4C34-4830-A7E1-9BB4196291EA


		2020-12-08T07:05:02-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




